
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th September 2021 
 
 

Netball Club Year 5 & 6 
Dear Parents / Carer 
 
Netball Club will start on Monday 20th September, 3.10-4.15pm.  The club is run by a qualified 
Netball coach, Pauline Madden, at a cost of £22.50 for the whole Autumn Term (9 weeks). Both 
boys and girls are welcome to take part. 
 
First session – Monday 20th September 
Last session – Monday 22nd November 
 
(Please note that dates may change due to circumstances beyond our control). 
 
If you would like your child to attend this club please complete the slip below and return it to 
school by Friday 16th September and make full payment of £22.50  (via your ParentMail account) 
by Friday 24th September. 
 
Please note that if the club is oversubscribed you will be refunded in full and your child may have 
to wait to join in the spring term but we will try our best  to accommodate as many children as 
possible – please refer to our ‘After School Clubs & Activities Policy’ on the school website. 
 
To take part in the club the children will require their PE Kits and an extra drink. 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Evans 
Club Co-ordinator 

 
Netball Club Year 5 & 6 

 
I would like (and give permission for).......................................... child’s name  Class:…………. 
to attend Netball Club on Mondays after school.  I understand that if the club is oversubscribed 
my child may be put on the waiting list and offered a place in the Spring term if one becomes 
available. 
 
Signed:……………………………………………Parent / Carer  Date:……………………………. 
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